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What have you been up to this term?

There has been a big push to increase membership this year. lt all started with a bell tent at
Fresher's Fair. lt certainly stood out amongst the plastic gazebos and generated a lot of interest
from Seouts, Guides and the wider community. This was followed up by an exciting term of events.
There's been the usual mix of lunches, punting, big service event and outdoors activities. We also
found time to brew a CUSAGC 'Scoutish Ale' which should be ready for mass consumption next
term.

Hiqhliqhts and achievement:

l\,4arathon. our annual event hike for Explorers, Rangers and Leaders, happened again this term and
was a huge success. Former. current and fresh members all came together to lend a hand and
have a lot of fun in the process.

Progressive meal also made a return this term with CUSAGC touring the kitchens of it's members
for a four course meal. Mention should also be made of the first punt lunch of the new year. With a

dozen freshers wanting to experience this traditional CUSAGC experience we had to assemble a
small flotillaofthreepuntstogetthemalontheriver. Wehopethatthisenthusiasmwill endurethe
Cambridge academic year.

Future plans:

CUSAGC is going to the Peak District for a week of walking, climbing, caving and all round fun over
the New Years break. lt's looking like it's going to be the return of the adventurous CUSAGC with
many more trips and outdoor activities planned for the coming year.

PHOTO THAT BEST REPRESENTS YOUR TERM:

First punt lunch of the new year with many
fresher's and a flotilla of punts.


